
From: S Lee  
Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 4:56 PM 
To: Office-Mayor Richmondhill <officemayor@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola 
<joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; 
Tom Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; 
Raika Sheppard <raika.sheppard@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz 
<karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Greg 
Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Member Motion - Regional and Local Councillor Perrelli - Yonge and 
Bloomington Park 
 
Mr. Mayor and Councillors 
 
I opposed the motion to purchase land for a park. The reason given was because we 
have the funds to do so. This is reckless spending of the town money. A prudent council 
would never allow such a motion to be passed. 
 
Richmond Hill has many parks, including Richmond Green and most of the parks are 
not utilised during the best of times. 
 
Sigmund Lee 
20 Hamills Crescent 


